
 

MEDIA ALERT 

 

High school students and their parents can experience The University of Alabama 
in Huntsville during Charger Preview on Saturday, June 8 

What: The University of Alabama in Huntsville (UAH) invites high school sophomores and 
juniors and their parents to learn more about the UAH experience during Charger Preview. 

When: Saturday, June 8, 2024, 8:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. Registration is required by Monday, June 3, 
on the UAH website. 

Media opportunity: There will be no interview opportunities. Campus B-roll is available through 
the UAH Newsroom. Any media wanting new video may come during the day. Please RSVP in 
advance. 

Where: UAH campus, 301 Sparkman Drive, Huntsville, AL 35899 

About: Charger Preview participants will have the opportunity to speak with representatives 
from the offices of Admissions and Financial Aid as well as various student services. They also 
will take a student-led campus tour featuring UAH’s suite-style residence halls, attend an 
academic browsing fair, and enjoy a complimentary meal with UAH students. 

Additional Information: Click here for a campus map.  

 

Media Contacts: Kristina Hendrix, 256-824-6341, or Ann Marie Martin, 256-824-5294 

 

Please RSVP to Ann Marie Martin, annmarie.martin@uah.edu. 

https://www.uah.edu/admissions/undergraduate/discover-uah/prospective-student-events
https://www.uah.edu/admissions/undergraduate/discover-uah/prospective-student-events
https://uah.photoshelter.com/galleries/C0000oFEogQHVVOM/G0000pyENi.1yQ1M/UAH-Video-B-roll
https://www.uah.edu/newsroom
https://www.uah.edu/images/map/current/UAH-campus-map.pdf
mailto:annmarie.martin@uah.edu

